


On October 27, 2021, Ganado Primary School participated in a pump- kin patch pumpkin give away.  

A huge Thank you to Apache County District 2 for giving pumpkins to our students.  Each student was able to 

get a pumpkin to take home.  Some of the pumpkins were so big, parents had to pick them up. A shout out to 

the staff members who were able to go to the pumpkin patch to pick up the pumpkins for their class. Thank 

you, Apache County, for thinking of Ganado Unified School District.  

Upcoming Events: 

November 11, 2021 – NO School – Veterans Day 

November 15 -19, 2021 – Native American Heritage Month Recognition 

Week  

(Dress up day calendar will be out by the end of next week) 

November 17, 2021 – Remote Learning Day- Professional Development 

Day for Staff 

November 22- 26, 2021   Thanksgiving Break  

November 29 – December 12 – Galileo #2 Testing Window 

 

 A few friendly reminders from our colorful office staff at Ganado 

Primary School:  

Please make sure you are calling in for attendance on the days your 

child is not scheduled (A/B days). 

The weather is getting colder, please make sure your child is wearing 

warmer clothes and jackets/coats. 

Parents/Guardians, thank you for being amazing!!  Your patience dur-

ing this time is appreciated. 

Stay safe and wear your masks! 

 Student council started with campaigns followed by elections.  

 GMS staff are involved with various committees. 

 The science fair committee started planning for the school  

       science fair. 

 The volleyball season has started. 

 Teachers completed the Parent Teacher Conferences.   

 We thank you for encouraging your child to follow the safety 
protocols. 



Ganado Unified School District 

REMOTE LEARNING DAY 

On November 12, 2021 

And November 17, 2021 

Food Service will be providing curbside breakfast & 

lunch pick-up for students at the following  

locations from 11:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. 
 Primary School Student Drop-off  

 Intermediate School Student Drop-off 

 Middle School Student Drop-off 

 High School Patio 

Hello Ganado High School Families: 
 
The 2nd Benchmark testing will take place November 29th through December 10th for ELA, Math, and Sci-
ence.  Teachers will provide more information to students.  Online students are required to take the tests 
as well, counselors will provide further information. 
 
Congratulations to our Fall Sports teams on a very successful season.  Football, Volleyball, Cross Country, 
and Cheer Teams represented the Ganado Hornet Family very well! 
 
Students, the Semester 1 will be ending very quickly, please stay motivated!  Complete your work and re-
turn it to your teachers, keep giving your best academically to earn credit for the semester.  Remember 
that credits move you closer to Graduation!  If you need support, contact your teacher or counselor.  It 
takes your own effort to keep up, attend school, and make time for homework and other projects.  You 
can do it!  Don’t give up and keep your mind and body strong so that you can achieve good things!   




